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PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

 
Abatement and Demolition of 3 Buildings: 

655 Lexington Street (former North Branch Library), 89-91 Maple Street and 
Baldwin Cottage (former Fernald School) 

 
 A D D E N D U M   N O. 2                                                February 25, 2022   
  

CHANGES, CORRECTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS 
                                                                                                                       
The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above subject project is called to the 
following addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, 
addition, substitution or clarification are all to be included in and form a part of the proposal 
submitted. 
THE NUMBER OF THIS ADDENDUM (NO. 2) MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED ON FORM FOR GENERAL 
BID, SECTION 00 31 00 - 1 

 
ITEM 1: ANSWERS TO POSED QUESTIONS: 
Q1.  The spec refers to removal of Kelly, CERC and Shriver buildings as PCB Bulk Product Waste. 
These buildings were part of a separate town project back in 2018. Can you clarify this and also 
what PCB concrete the addendum 1 refers to? The note about PCB concrete doesn’t seem to apply 
anywhere besides these sections of the spec, which we assume are incorrect.  
Please clarify. 
A1. Please disregard all reference to Kelly, CERC and Shriver buildings in the Specs.  Also please 
disregard all reference to PCB Concrete within the Specs as well as Addendum 1.  This does not 
apply to this project. 
 
 
 

 
 


